
DATE:  February 23, 2015 

KIND OF MEETING:  Budget Work Session 

PLACE:  District Office Conference Room 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Paul Gilmore, President 

    Mark DeCoste 

    Sarah Lawrence 

    Jon Rebideau 

    Shirley Durnin 

    Michael LaBombard 

    Walter Trombley 

 

          

 

 The meeting was called to order at 5:32 PM by Paul Gilmore, President.  All 

Board of Education members were present for tonight’s meeting.   

 

 The purpose of tonight’s meeting was to hold the second of several Budget Work 

Sessions.   The intended product of this process is School Board construction of a 

proposed 2015-2016 school year estimated expenditures plan to be adopted by the School 

Board and considered by voters at the May 19, 2015 annual meeting. 

 

The focus of this evening’s budget work session is to review Budget Details on 

salary benefits, BOCES expenditures and other financial areas. 

 

The Board opened the meeting for public comment.  There was a concern about 

the course offerings for the 2015-2016 school year.  Karen Gilmore and Michael 

Loughman will do a presentation at the March meeting.    

 

 A motion was made by Mr. Rebideau seconded by Mr. Trombley to accept the 

meeting minutes from the January 26, 2015 Budget Work Session. 

 

 All Board members present voted yes – motion carried. 

 

 A motion was made by Mr. DeCoste, seconded by Mr. Trombley, and passed 

unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 PM. 

  

 All Board members present voted yes – motion carried. 

 

 

            

       Helen Yelle, District Clerk 

       N.A.C.S. Board of Education 

 

 


